
Dear Computer Engineering freshmen,
Welcome to Computer Engineering (CENG), surely a warm family in CUHK! We would also like to congratulate you on getting into university life very soon. We are writing to invite you to CENG Orientation Day and the coming OCamp organized by Engineering OCamp Organization Team.

First of all, we highly recommend you to attend CENG Orientation Day organized by us since we would tell you much about CENG and CUHK’s life. The activity is going to start at 11:00am on 7/8, at Room 121, 1/F, at Ho Sin-Hang Engineering Building in Central Campus. During that day, you are going to know much about CE, such as the study, background, the culture, the student society and the future of graduates. Besides, you are going to meet your new friends in CENG and start university life. What’s more, you are going to be told what Engineering OCamp (ERG OCamp) is, and the format and content of it. We hope you would seize this chance to know more about and get used to the place you are going to spend your university life. 

Moreover, ERG OCamp is a great opportunity for you to meet other Engineering students in CUHK and feel atmosphere of Engineering Faculty. This would be a nice memory of you and great time for you to further experience, expect and plan your time in every aspect in CUHK. Therefore, why don’t you join? 
To conclude, we are prepared to meet you and know more about you, to start helping you get familiar with things in CE and CUHK. On 7/8, CE Orientation Day is the first and glorious chance for this. Therefore, don’t hesitate and reply to us for attending the activity. On that day, please bring yourself with $150 as CENG member fee, which we are going to collect, because you, a CENG student, will receive 3-year welfare and service offered by CE Society. We are looking forward to seeing your reply soon. 
For any enquiry, feel free to contact us through emails to frankie_wwl@gmail.com. Also, please visit http://www.cse.cuhk.edu.hk/~cegs/freshman.html regularly for up-to-date news. 
Regards, 
The 16th Computer Engineering Society,

The Student Union of The Chinese University of Hong Kong 

各位計算機工程學系新生：
歡迎加入計算機工程學系(計工)這個大家庭！當然，我們亦恭喜你成功入讀大學，有機會體驗大學生活。現在，我們向你們介紹一下計算機工程學系迎新日和工程迎新營，並誠邀你們參與。

首先，計算機工程學系迎新日是我們系會特地為新生而設的，我們絕對建議大家出席，以得到更多我們學系及中文大學大大小小的事物。在八月七日，我們將於中文大學本部的何善衡工程大樓一樓一二一室舉行是次迎新日。於那天，你將會了解更多有關本學系課程、背景、學習及課餘文化、畢業生前程等。另外，你們將會有機會好好認識來年朝夕相處、一起學習的同學甚或好友，所以是次亦是你們大學之路的一個好開始。同時，你們可以從身為一眾學長的我們，得知工程迎新營所謂何物，當中的內容、形式等。我們相信是次迎新日有助你們適應未來大學生活，我們期待你們能夠抽空出席。
至於工程迎新營，這四日三夜的經歷中，你們將認識其他工程學新生、學長，以及進一步感受工程學。 在過程中，你們將認識、經歷工程學以至中大的大小事物，相信會有助你們更清楚地計劃未來大學生活，所以我們極鼓勵你們報名參加工程迎新營。
我們已準備透過八月七日的計工迎新日好好認識你們，從而開始助你們適應計工及中大生活。那你們準備出席了麼？不用猶疑了，告訴我們將會出席吧！於當日請準備一百五十元正的會員費用，因我們系會將向你們收取，作為系會大家提供三年計工會員享用的福利及服務之用。我們正期待你們的回覆，如有任何問題或查詢，我們亦歡迎大家電郵至frankie_wwl@gmail.com聯絡我們。最後，請定期瀏覽http://www.cse.cuhk.edu.hk/~cegs/freshman.html 以獲得學系及系會最新資訊。
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